[WTS Letterhead]
March 10, 2002
To: Rev. Carl Campbell
Re: Special Invitation
Dear Brother Campbell,

On behalf of the Wesleyan Theological Society, and as a result of our dialogue at the 37"
annual meeting of the Society, it is my pleasure to invite the Wesleyan Theological Society of the
Bahamas to convene a special conference under the auspices of the Wesleyan Theological
Society. This should be a significant gathering of the peoples of the Americas related to our
important religious tradition. In view is a two-day occasion conyengd in the Bahamas at a
location to be determined and during the month of January, @

The program is to be developed by a planning committee co-chaired by Dr. Barry L.
Callen of the United States and yourself, with one focus being a celebration of the 300"
anniversary of the birth of John Wesley. The program is to include academic and preaching
elements. It is the hope of the Wesleyan Theological Society that this special occasion will be a
significant international event that recalls and renews the heritage of the Wesleyan/Holiness
tradition.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. William J. Kostlevy

WTS Executive Secretary
CC: Permanent Secretary

Ministry of Tourism
Bahamas



